
  

 
 

                                                                                                                             
         

  10th January 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Palmer class Pyjama day treat trail – 16th January 
 
The children have had a wonderful first week back at school this term! They settled in quickly and all worked very hard. 
Palmer Class have won their next treat trail and have decided to have a wear pyjamas to school day. On Thursday 16th 
January, we invite all of Palmer Class to wear their pyjamas to school. Please could you ensure that the children wear a 
warm layer of clothes underneath, and come in with a coat. 
 
Many thanks, 
Miss Watts 
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